
 

November 5, 2020 

Dear Family Members, 

       This year we will be having our Thanksgiving Dinner on Thursday 

November 19th. Our event will be held outside due to the increasing 

cases in the regions around our school (NO CASES AT OUT SCHOOL). 

As we plan for this we need to know how many guest to prepare 

for.  Please return the bottom of this form to your child’s teacher by 

November 12th. 

Thank you, 

Amy Potter 

Food Service Manager 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 Please indicate how many Adults and Children we should prepare 

for 

_____ Adults are $3.75 

_____Children not attending Morristown Elementary are $2.50    
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